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                                                                                                                                                                                                   October 31, 2016   

Pharmacy - Site of Care Program for Injectable Medical Specialty Drugs 

Effective November 1, 2016, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Prime Therapeutics will launch a 

new program called Site of Care that is designed to support and educate subscribers receiving ongoing infused 

IV drug therapy.  

 
Subscribers will be identified and selected to participate in the program after analysis of medical service claims. 

Subscribers will be contacted by Prime’s nurse coordinators who will provide information on services and 

options available to them regarding where they could receive infusion services and sites that may reduce their 

out of pocket costs related to their drug infusion. As a result, subscribers may choose to select a different 

provider for infusion services. 

 
Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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